
 
 
 

 
 

 

Change of Reserve Fund Account Purposes 
 

This notice is given in accordance with section 6.11(2) of the 
Local Government Act 1995  
 
At the ordinary meeting of the Shire of Wyndham East 
Kimberley on 30 October 2018 a Change of Reserve Fund 
Account Purposes was proposed.  The Proposed changes 
are set out in Report Item 12.2.3. and Minute Number 
115867.  The meeting Minutes are available for viewing at the 
Kununurra and Wyndham Administration offices or can be 
accessed online at www.swek.wa.gov.au 
 
The proposed change to the purpose of the Reserve is to 
provide support for the Shire’s Airport operations and facilities 
and to promote an expansion of airport operations and 
increased passenger numbers through the airport. These 
include normal operations, asset management, expansion of 
facilities and operations and projects that support the strategic 
objectives for the Airport. 
 
Carl Askew  
Chief Executive Officer  
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PO Box 614 Kununurra 6743 
20 Coolibah Drive KUNUNURRA  
 

Koolama Street WYNDHAM  
 

8.00am - 4.00pm MON - FRI 
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